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Forthcoming Forthcoming Forthcoming Forthcoming 

EventsEventsEventsEvents    
 

Monday 28th FebruaryMonday 28th FebruaryMonday 28th FebruaryMonday 28th February––––        

Book Week begins 

Y6 Girls Dodgeball 

 

Tuesday 1st MarchTuesday 1st MarchTuesday 1st MarchTuesday 1st March----    

Dance Workshop 

    

Wednesday 2nd MarchWednesday 2nd MarchWednesday 2nd MarchWednesday 2nd March----    

Dance Workshop 

Ash Wednesday  

 

Thursday 3rd MarchThursday 3rd MarchThursday 3rd MarchThursday 3rd March----    

World Book Day 

    

 

****************************************************************************************    

Please note:Please note:Please note:Please note:    

    

    

    

Please ensure that children Please ensure that children Please ensure that children Please ensure that children 

come prepared each day come prepared each day come prepared each day come prepared each day 

with all the equipment and with all the equipment and with all the equipment and with all the equipment and 

kit that they needkit that they needkit that they needkit that they need    

    

    

    

Please can all outstanding Please can all outstanding Please can all outstanding Please can all outstanding 

dinner money be paid up to dinner money be paid up to dinner money be paid up to dinner money be paid up to 

date as soon as possibledate as soon as possibledate as soon as possibledate as soon as possible    

    

    

    

    

25th February 

2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to what is sure to be another busy half term at school.  The term 
didn’t get off to the best start with the awful weather, however it was good to 
welcome everybody back.  
 
World Book Day 
Next week is all about reading and there will be several events going on to  
promote a love of reading in the school.   
 
Most notably, on Thursday 3rd March, to celebrate World Book day, we will be 
allowing the children to come into school dressed as a character from a Roald 
Dahl book.  Please don’t go to great expense as there are characters in his books 
which the children will already have clothes for. 
 
We are also asking children to bring in any unwanted children’s books to re-cycle 
as part of our World Book day fair. 
 
Finally, you will have received information regarding a sponsored read.  Please 
encourage your child to read as much as possible between 28th February and 
13th March. 
 
Holidays During Term Time 
Once again we ask that children are not taken out of school during term time.  It 
is very disruptive for all and as you know, our attendance is monitored closely by 
the Local Authority.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Contact Details 
Please can you ensure that all contact details we hold for you are correct.  We 
have recently been trying to contact parents and found that all of the details we 
have on record for them are no longer available. 
 
Parents Evenings 
Advanced notice that Parents/Carers evenings will be held on the following 
dates: 
 
Years 2,4 and 6– Tuesday 15th March 
Years Rec, 1, 3 and 5– Wednesday 16th March 
 
More information will be sent shortly. 
 
SATS 
Advance notice that the Government have stated that KS2 SATS are        
expected to go ahead this year from Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May.  
Please do not make any arrangements during this time as no holidays can be  
authorised during this period. 
 
KS1 SATS will also take place from 3rd May.  These differ in that they do not 
need to be completed on set days, but need to be completed during a test  
window.  Please ensure children attend regularly so that they will have covered 
the content of the tests.  Year group teachers will shortly be in touch with more  
information. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Mr Daniels 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


